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Congratulations to our girl’s football team 

Our year 5 and 6 girl’s football team took part 
in their first tournament this year and played 
brilliantly. They came 2nd and brought an  
impressive trophy back to school.                   
Mr Moorhouse was very impressed with the 
attitude and team spirit of the players and just 
how much they all clearly enjoyed the tourna-
ment.  

Well done girls. 

 

Our Stars of the week—Lydbrook 

 

This weeks Earth Award Winners 

 

School Councillors 2018 

On Thursday 4th October we had our  School Council Election. 

The newly elected councillors are: 

Greenpark Amelia  Oscar  

Riverwood Sadie Otis  

Springwood Robyn Arthur 

Calder Isabelle Boden 

Lydbrook Isla Isaac 

Woodhouse Eden Max 

Congratulations 

A huge well done to  Lola in year 3 . She has 

gained a place in the U10’s Sheffield United Girls 

Football Academy. 

 

School Councillors 

 



Mon 8th Oct   

Tues 9th Oct  

Wed 10th Oct  Year 4 swimming 

Thurs 11th Oct  Parents only —school meal taster session 

 Groovy Moves after school club 

Fri 12th Oct  SOW—Lydbrook  

What's happening in school week beginning 24th Sept 2018 
Weekly attendance % &  

number of pupils late in each class 

Northdene 99 

Bankhouse 95 

Greenpark 99 

Riverwood 98 

Springwood 99 

Calder 99 

Lydbrook 98 

Woodhouse 94 
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FOCSA  100 CLUB 

APOLOGIES, The winning number for August was 49 not 

40 as stated in last weeks newsletter. Sorry  

Road Safety 

Please can we try and encourage all parents and children to use the pedestrian crossing at the traffic lights when cross-

ing over Wakefield Road. The island outside school can get very busy at the start and end of school and there are a lot 

of parked cars blocking pedestrian vision. 

Please can we also remind everyone not to park on Copley Hall Terrace as this is a private road for residents only. 

We still have a few parents parking in Goodalls Haulage Company on Wakefield Road. Please can parents not park in 

their car park at any time. 

PHOTOGRAPHS 

 Please make sure that you complete 

and return the children's individual photo 

order form by Wednesday 10th October. 

 Reception new starters photograph will be 

in the Courier this week. 

School Meals 

We have had really good feedback from the children about school meals, and we have also had a few 

staunch sandwich eaters converting!! 

“ the lime drizzle cake is delicious”  “Woah look at the size of that carrot cake!”  

“ Aaron you’re food is delicious, it’s amazing”                           “Aaron is great” 

“That lasagne is better than my mum’s” (and the mum in question works in school!!!!“  

 “ The school meals are divine and the chef makes the best food” 

Parents Evening 

If you still have to return your request 

form for an appointment please do so 

as soon as possible. 

Appointments will be sent home in 

due course 


